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EBUCATOR FROM GERMANY VISITS UNITED TRIBES TECHNICAL COLLEGE AND

ADDRESSES FACULTY

Mr. Burkhard Kock, Flensburg, Germany, receiving gift
from President David Gipp, on April 10, 1991 at UTTC

ARTICLE APPEARS ON PAGE TWO

Next week, the NEWSLETTER will feature a story

about the VICA anferenge in Bismqrck and the Cafeteria Noon Menu:
students from United Tribes Technical College . P R
who participated in the Conference. Dates: o

Mon.- Hulipsa Hot Dish
Also featured will be the Supply Area of UTTC tus- Braised Short Ribs

Wwed.- Sloppy Joes
Thurs.- Roast Beef
fr.-  Fish Nuggets

and the Staff who work in this very important
part of the campus.




ON APRIL 10th and 11th, 1991, THE ADMINISTRATION, FACULTY, STAFF, AND STUDENTS WERE HONORED
TO MEET MR. BURKHARD KOCK, A TEACHER, PRINCIPAL, AND TEACHER-TRAINER FROM WEST GERMANY.

At the April 10, 1991 Faculty Meeting, Mr. John Kaufman introduced HERR BURKHARD
KOCK to Mr. David Gipp, Mr. Ed Johnson, and to the teachers and staff attending the meeting.

Mr. Kock is a principal, teacher, teacher-trainer, and member of the selection
board for the Chamber of Commerce in Flensburg, Germany. Flensburg is a 700-year-old
town close to the border between Germany and Denmark. The German educator is one of
sixteen educators from East and West Germany (now unified Germany) who are on a seven-week
tour of schools in the United States. Mr. Kock was the only one of his group who travelled
to North Dakota. He was in North Dakota for two weeks; before he arrived in North Dakota,
he was in Washington D.C. and St. Louis. After Teaving our state, he will be in
Bloomington, Indiana, attending a conference on American studies, particularly in the
subjects of drama, art, history, etc.

The German educators are visitingthe U.S., funded by the German Marshall Fund,
a foundation funded by the Germans as a gift to the American people for the help received
by Germany following World War II.

After Mr. Kock addressed the Faculty of UTTC, he was a guest for lunch at the
school cafeteria. The following day, he returned to take a tour of the campus and to
meet with Mr. Gipp. He told Mary Lemcke, who was his guide, that he particularly wanted

to visit personally with the college students attend UTTC. Mr. Kock's special interest
is in Xative American languages and Indian art. While he toured the Skills Center,

he asked students he spoke with to speak their tribal languages so he could record them
speaking. He also took pictures of the students. While he visited the Administration
Building, he showed great appreciation for the Indian art displayed in the Executive
Meeting Room, and while he toured the Skills Center, he lingered in the Exhibit Area,
studying the copies of the paintings by Remington and Russell on display there.

Mr. Kock expressed special appreciation for the courtesy and kindness he felt
he received from UTTC staff and students, and he said he'd 1like to come back to the
college when he has more time to spend visiting with more people. His schedule had been
prepared before he arrived at UTTC, and he said he'd felt he'd had too little time to
do all he wanted to at the college.

Mr. Kock's daughter attended a university in Seattle, Washington for a year. He
visited her during that time, and took a long trip up and down the western coast of the
United States. During that time, he had had the opportunity to see the art work of
Indian tribes along the coast, and he enthusiastically described many of the beautiful
pieces of wood carving that tribes in the Northwestern U.S. do.

We would Tike to thank Burkhard for coming to UTTC to visit us, and we invite
him to come back again SOON,when he can stay longer!
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- SBelatede
*eBirthday®e

- SWishes®
with many more
to our daughter

Cherle “Standlng Cherie is the first cousin

Bear” Carr of BERNIE RED BOW and the
United States niece of BLANCHE WHITE EAGLE.
"ﬂ1arlned ¢ Cherie's Mom graduated from
W..reygzau e United Tribes from the Criminal

Justice vocation (then called
t : : ;
GCCZZ%Z¢2¥;CA P81ice Science) --- her Mom

graduate from JOAN STANDING BEAR.

Non CommmIission
Offlcer School
Our Love,
Mom & Dad




"CONGRATULATIONS!" TO JOHN AND JACKIE
BEHELER, WHO ARE THE NEW, PROUD PARENTS
OF A SON!

AND..... "HAPPY BIRTHDAY, BELATEDLY'...TO
ANN KRAFT, WHO HAD A BIRTHDAY ON APRIL 5th
AND TO JOE HELMER, WHOSE BIRTHDAY WAS
APRIL 8th!

*****************************************************************************************************9

VERY IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT!

Dear Parents/Guardians/Staff,
Please sign up for one or more time slots to visit the e]ementary school or the pre-

school to share a story or listen to your child read. We would really like to have you

enjoy this special time with us. )
If any of the times listed below do not work out for you, please send a note stating

what time and day WOULD work for you.
Please cut out the forms below and fill out as soon as possible and return them to

~sRENDA JECHORT at T.J.E.S.

P. S. Children should also be reading at home and having you sign a slip to return to the
school. We are trying to make a U.S.A. Flag. A1l those participating get a star with
their name or part of a stripe with their name for reading at home! HELP US TO COMPLETE

OUR FLAG!

APRIL 17TH, 1991 - WEDNESDAY
PARENT OR STAFF NAME:

A. 10:15 - 10:30 A.M.
B. 12:15 - 12:30 P.M.
C. 3:30 - 3:45 P.M.

APRIL 24TH, 1991 - WEDNESDAY
PARENT OR STAFF NAME:

A. 10:15 - 10:30 A.M.
B. 12:15 - 12:30 P.M.
C. 3:30 - 3:45 P.M.




TRIVIA!  TRIVIA! TRIVIA!  TRIVIA! TRIVIAI  TRIVIA! TRIVIA! TRIVIA! TRIVIAI{II11]

Lois Lane is proud to announce that there was a winner for last week's Trivia Question.
A-aa-annn-nn--ddd THE WINNAH was PETE PLENTY WOUNDS! The subject of the Trivia Question was....
OF COURSE..... Russell Gillette. Special thanks to Russell for his good natured enjoyment
of the humor of the question!

This week's Trivia Question is AGAIN on a UTTC Staff Member. And the question is: =
WHAT IS THE NAME OF THE"SUPER-SECRETARY" WHO HAS BEEN THE ADMINISTRATIVE ASSISTANT/SECRETARY/
RIGHT-HAND-WOMAN TO A DEAN OF THE SCHOOL AND TWO VICE-PRESIDENTS? (This lady also enjoys
crafts and is known to spend many, many hours making unique and beautiful things for her
relatives and friends.)

i If you know the answer to this Trivia Question, call Lois Lane at EXT. 227 and win a
prize.

NEWSLETTER CLASSIFIED ADS!  FOR SALE!  BARGAINS! CHEAP!  "YOU CAN'T BEAT A DEAL LIKE THIS!"

FOR SALE: Operation Desert Storm caps --- navy-blue with yellow printiqg --- $4.00. Also,
buttons with a tender message for Saddam --- $1.00. Available at Printing...call EXT. 296.
BUY A CAP OR BUTTON TO WEAR TO THE DESERT STORM VICTORY CELEBRATION ON MAY 4th!

FOR SALE: AUTHENTIC turquoise jewelry from the Southwest. Call Bev at EXT. 294.

FOR SALE: Men's or ladies ribbon shirts --- all sizes will be available. Indian prints,
Tpatriotic" colors with flags, eagles or Veterans emblems, or solid colors. Cotton, cotton
and polyester blends, or satin. Prices from $25.00 to $75.00. For more information,

to see samples, or to place special orders, call EXT. 227.
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LITTLE RED-HAIRED OFFERING TO TURN ON
| - €lRL... THE DRINKING FOUNTAIN..
- ‘-w/

[Z¢ 1

HERE COMES THAT I'LL IMPRESS HER BY WHAT ? SHE WAS RIGHT.YOU CAN'T
6ET MUCH WATER FROM

A PENCIL SHARPENER ..
_____________._____‘___'_,__r/
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